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Airport Fire and Rescue Driver Training  
  
The Airport Fire & Rescue Service is currently carrying out Emergency Response Driver 
Training for its new drivers.  During next week, new drivers will be undergo practical training on 
Gibraltar’s roads so the public are likely to see and hear Fire Trucks making use of their blue 
lights and two-tone horns. 
 
The Fire Trucks will only use approved roads and they will not exceed the speed limits.  Peak 
traffic times will be avoided. 
 
Members of the public are asked not to be alarmed by these sights and sounds. 

 


